DISTRICT NINE NATIONAL ATHLETIC TRAINERS ASSOCIATION
NEWSLETTER
March, 1970

A harty welcome to Roy Don Wilson. Roy Don was formerly at the Citadel in
Charleston, S. C., and now the head trainer at Kentucky.

Chris Patrick is now the head trainer at the University of Florida. Chris
replaces Brady Greathouse who is now planning to head-up an athletic training
center for the county school system in the Gainesville, Florida area.

Jim Goostree, University of Alabama, recently held a trainers' clinic at
Florence State University in Florence, Alabama. Heard it was a real fine
affair, Jim.

Mickey Cobb and his student assistants: Stratton Karatassos and Danny Boatright
have been busy! On February 25, 26, 27, and 28, they were host trainers for the
Georgia Junior College Basketball Tournament. On February 28, a.m., they held

a trainers' clinic in Savannah, Georgia for the area coaches. And, on March 6
and 7 the South Atlantic NCAA College Basketball tournament was held at their
school--Georgia Southern.

HOW ABOUT THIS SUCCESS STORY!: Don Fauls' assistant, Bill Zigeler, is now
Head Trainer of the Washington Senators. Bill is extremely happy to be there
because Ted Williams has always been his baseball idol. Bill has a young
son. His name is Ted Williams Zigeler. Only in America...Don is looking for
a full-time assistant. Write: Don Fauls

Head Trainer

Athletic Department

Tallahassee, Florida

Mickey Cobb, Georgia Southern College, Statesboro, has an article in the
winter issue of the Georgia Health, Physical Education and Recreation Journal.
The title: "Selecting and Training the Student Trainer."




THE SPORTSMAN'S PRAYER

Dear God, help me to be a good sport and a good loser in this
game of life.

I don't ask to be the pitcher or for any prominent place in

the line-up; play me anywhere You need me.

I only ask that You give me the patience, courage, and stamina
to give You the best I've got in every game.

If all the hard drives seem to come my way, Lord, I thank You
for the compliment.

Help me always to remember that You won't ever let anything

come my way that I cannot handle, and help me to take the bad
bounces as part of the game.

Help me to understand that the game of life is full of hard
knocks, bad hops, and foul tips, and make me thankful for them.
Help me to get so that the harder they come, the better I will
like it, and grant that I shall never sidestep one that is too
hot to handle, nor alibi, whimper or complain that I have had a
raw deal or that the game was a frame-up.

Use me wherever You will to play the game in such a way that You
will have no regrets for giving me the chance; and finally, when
we reach the last inning and the evening shadows are gathering,
grant that I may win Thy decision and be counted safe at Home. Amen.




There is a job opening at Furman University. Write:

Athletic Director
Furman University
Greenville, South Carolina

Say men! If you have any news for the newsletter, please write:

M1ckey Cobb
Head Trainer

\ Georgia Southern Athletic Dept.
r(\o)(r’ Statesboro, Georgia 30458
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FROM THE DESK OF THE DISTRICT SECRETARY
I have a supply of the NATA cloth shoulder patches in again. These are on

sale for $1 each. The district has money tied up in these and I would like
to move these out.

Received an excellent response for the Russ Miller fund. Thanks to everyone
for such a fine response.

Several jobs are open--you should have received a card on them. Be sure to
let me know if you know of any others; I would like to be able to get a card
out on these jobs when they open.

If you have a student trainer who is eligible for the William E. Newell
Scholarship, be sure to send the application you received in a vrevious mail-
ing back to Fran Sheridan at Lafayette College, Easton, Pennsylvania.

I have an opening for a grad assistant. If you know of anyone, let me know
right away--real good deal for someone.

Heard that George Tyler formerly of Bike is now with Spotlight Co.

Several new members in District 9. Welcome to our district, gentlemen,

Dave Pursley, Atlanta Braves
John W. Porche, Northwestern Louisiana State College
L. Donald Boyne, University of South Louisiana

Grad Assistant opening at Albany State University, Albany, New York 12203.
Contact: Mr. Charles Kruzen, Athletic Department.

Grad Assistant at Columbia University, N.Y.C. 10027,

Columbia University, New York, New York 10027

Graduate assistantship available in athletic department. This is on a two year
basis and directly assigned to the training department under Joe Altott. This
position offers $1000/semester and free tuition. Applicants MUST have a 1-2
years' experience as a student trainer directly involved in a major program,
and we want a person who is planning to go on into the training field after his
graduate work is completed. Some physical teaching may be involved. Position
starts this fall, 1970. Contact: Mr. Joe Altott

c¢/o Athletic Department, 400 John Jay Hall




